
 
 

Message from Hanwell EMO Committee 
 
Good morning, Residents, 

 
This is a reminder of the incoming weather event that will be happening over the 
next couple of days. 

 
Due to the heavy rain, 25-50mm, and the plus 10-degree temperatures causing 
rapid snowmelt, there most likely will be localized flooding. We will also be 
getting strong southerly winds, 70-90 kms later today and into tomorrow, which 
could cause falling trees on roads and power lines. 

 
Please take this time to get prepared for possible power outages, ensure that any 
lose items in your yard or deck are secure, and remove any excess snow from 
doorways etc., to prevent leakage into your homes. 

 
If you don’t have a 72-hour kit in place, we strongly recommend that you get 
prepared this morning. A copy of a list of items is attached. 

 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at CAO@hanwell.nb.ca 

 

Be Prepared, Be Safe, Be Kind 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Terri L Parker 
CAO/ 
Emergency Measures Coordinator. 
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